Scoops from Da Staffs

IN LOVING MEMORY

Words cannot adequately express the loss of our executive director, Robert H. Higashino. Bob, as he was affectionately known, leaves behind a reputation of concern for his fellowman and a love for people that cannot be measured. We are grateful that he had the opportunity of seeing the fruition of his labor in the completion of the new building.

He was a devoted husband, active father, and a caring leader.

The impact Bob made within the human service field is impressive.

After years of service to the community and for his fellowman, Bob left us to answer the call of his maker.

We, the staff at Palama, extend our LOVE and ALOHA to Nani, Paul, and Peter, his family, who shared and experienced the very work that he loved so well.

To Bob......ALOHA NO..

FAREWELL......and GO IN PEACE!

